
Greetings Friends and Family!

I can’t believe I’m saying this, but summer is right 
around the corner! It’s been a busy and blessed 
season since our last update, and we’re excited to 
tell you about all that God has been doing.

Spring Break times THREE

This spring, we had the unique privilege of being 
part of three different spring break teams working 
here at the TMI Florida base. Each team was a 
tremendous blessing, helping us with preparations 
for the Mud Run and Boot Camp. 

In March, we were 
especially excited to be 
able to co-lead the TMI 
Florida Spring Break 
team. The all-boys team 
stayed on the property 
and contributed greatly 
to various tasks around 
the base. Together, we 
worked hard, studied 
Scripture, and enjoyed Bible studies, games, and 
moments of rest. We also had the chance to 
connect with the sojourner students and join them 
for their night of evangelism at Cocoa Beach.

In April, we had the blessing of hosting two more 
Spring Break teams. What made these teams extra 
special was that they came from our denomination. 
While most of the participants were familiar faces, 
there was one new face, and for several, it was their 
first visit to TMI. It’s always such an encouragement 
to reconnect with familiar faces—whether they’re 
people we know personally or friends we’ve made 
through the ministry here.

The second team had the opportunity to help set 
up Big Top. As the saying goes, ‘many hands make 
light work’, and we’re always grateful for the extra 
help! There’s something truly special about being 
under that Big Top tent, knowing all the ways it will 
be used in the weeks to come.

Summer 2025 Teams

Speaking of Big Top, we’re now on the countdown 
to Boot Camp and summer teams! This summer, 
nearly 300 people—team members, leaders, and 
leader kids—will head out to serve in 13 countries.
Would you join us in praying for those going, as 
well as for the families sending them? This is a 
huge commitment and an incredible opportunity. 
Please pray for good health, spiritual perseverance, 
boldness, and financial provision for everyone 
involved. We also ask for your prayers for the people 
who will be impacted by this ministry around the 
world—that God would be glorified and that many 
would be drawn to Him.
As a reminder, the Watts family will serve on three 
separate teams. Trey and I will lead the Rwanda team, 

with JC and Ellie joining us as leader kids. Sadie will 
be heading to Cambodia and Clara to Romania. We 
praise the Lord for how He has provided financially 
for their trips. Sadie and Clara are paid in full! 
JC and Ellie have a little more left to cover their 

Trey and Mary Watts

expenses. As staff, Trey 
and I are paid for. If you 
would like to give towards 
their balance, you may 
give online (under ‘trips’) 
or mail in the attached 
coupon. Just cross out 
our name and write theirs. 
Thank you to everyone 
who has already given! 
You are a part of what the 

Lord will do in those places this summer!

You’re Invited!

You’re invited to join us during Boot Camp! There 
are several ways to stay connected with what’s 
happening. Each night, you can join us virtually 
for the rally via the Teen Missions International 
YouTube page. Rally is the highlight of the day for 
many, where we come together for some fun with 
the game of the day, hear updates on “Miss Piggy”, 
and find out which team won the Obstacle Course. 

Then we transition into a time of singing, worship, 
and a challenging message from the night’s rally 
speaker.

Another way to be a part of the excitement is by 
joining us virtually for our special Commissioning 
Service on June 28th. If you can only watch one 
night, make it this one! At the end of the service, 
we’ll have a time of prayer and blessing over the 
teams. Then, the lights will be turned off, and each 
person on a team will light a candle to signify their 
willingness to go and serve. One by one, the teams 
exit the tent while singing “This Little Light of 
Mine”, with some heading straight to the airport. 
It’s a deeply moving moment—just thinking about 
it brings tears to my eyes.

And your third option is even better—join us IN 
PERSON for the Commissioning Service! Arrivals 
start at 4 p.m., so you’ll have a chance to visit before 
the service begins. If you’re interested, let us know 
and we’ll send you all the details! 

As always, we are deeply thankful for your continued 
prayers and partnership. You are a vital part of what 
God is doing in our lives and through Teen Missions. 
We’re excited to see all that He has in store for this 
summer! Thank you for walking this journey with us.

With love and gratitude,

Trey & Mary
Psalm 115:1

Trey & Mary, Sadie (15), Clara (14), JC (12), Ellie (8)

Spring 2025

I would like to have a part in the ministry of 	______________________________________________________________
     p  $________ monthly pledge	 p $________  one-time gift	
     p I wish to be a Prayer Partner  
You can donate online at www.teenmissions.org/give
Name ____________________________________________________________
Address __________________________________________________________
City _______________________ State/Prov. ______ Zip/Postal Code _________
Phone  ___________________________________________________________
E-mail  ___________________________________________________________

Note: In order for your contribution to be tax 
deductible, checks must be made payable to Teen 
Missions. Please enclose this coupon with your 
contribution to assure proper designation.

In the U.S. mail to:
Teen Missions Int’l, Inc.

885 East Hall Road 
Merritt Island, FL 32953

E-mail: info@teenmissions.org
321-453-0350

In Canada mail to:
Great Commission Foundation

PO Box 14006
Abbotsford, B.C. V2T 0B4
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INSIDE: News from your missionary!
INSIDE: News from your missionary!

Ministry Update
Teen Missions International Spring 2025

Teen Missions: A Legacy of Faith and Action
“I will remember the works of the Lord. Yes, I will remember 

the amazing things you did long ago!” Psalm 77:11 

On May 7, 1970, Teen Missions was born—not from a boardroom or a business plan, but from a 
burning desire in the hearts of men and women who believed God could use young people to 
change the world. Leading the charge was Robert M. Bland, a man whose years in ministry had 
opened his eyes to a powerful truth: God doesn’t wait for someone to grow up before He 
calls them. And neither should we. 

Bob met countless teenagers who were eager to serve the Lord, only to be told to wait. One 
young girl’s words stayed with him: “But I want to do something for the Lord now—not 
five years from now,” she told him. Her plea echoed the heart of a generation longing to act, 
to serve, and to go. Bob knew teens had the passion, the energy, and the boldness to follow 

wherever God would lead. 

From that conviction, a bold and unprecedented vision took shape: “Training tomorrow’s 
missionary today.” The first Teen Missions team stepped out in faith and traveled to 
Mexico in 1971. It was the beginning of something extraordinary. 

Fifty-five years later, the numbers tell the story—48,000+ teenagers, 120+ countries, 
and 1,900+ teams have left their mark across the globe. Fifty-five years later, our mission 
remains the same: “To inspire and equip a new generation to boldly proclaim salvation in 
Christ alone.” (I Peter 2:9) 

And that’s the story of Teen Missions—a story still being written by teenagers with willing 
hearts and a God who still does the impossible. When young hearts say “yes” to God, 
they can impact the world for Jesus!

Happy Birthday, Teen Missions International!

Together for Global Impact : Will you partner with us today? 
Teen Missions International has equipped and inspired youth to live out their faith and serve others for decades. 
Our overseas ministries, established because of their faithfulness to ‘GO’ are growing like never before! National 
staff are trained, equipped, and eager to begin new ministries. The only thing standing in their way is funding. We 
invite you to join our Global Impact Partnership to fuel this movement! Together, we aim to raise $1 million in 
2025 to sustain and expand vital ministries worldwide:

 Boot Camps – Training youth for missions (*3,362 team members)

 Bible Schools – Equipping future leaders (*627 students)

 Sunday Schools – Discipling children in need (*81,690 children attended)

 Rescue Units – Supporting children in crisis (*7,397 orphans receiving care)

 Matron Units - Providing safety & discipleship for young women (*729 girls)

Visit teenmissions.org/give or scan the QR code to learn more!

GLOBAL IMPACT
PARTNERSHIP

Be part of the legacy and share your photos 
and memories! Send them to: 

graphics@teenmissions.net
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